Note of items discussed at Clerk Drop-in Surgery 09/05/2019

Thank you to the six residents who dropped by. Hoping we were able to help in a little way.

Highways will be contacted to in relation to their choice of timing and location of verge mowing. Agree
that wild flowers and bird nests should not be disturbed. [ will post their response here.

Frog(?) spawn rescued form the collapsed ditch on Dark Lane opp the pumping station. Thank you to the
passersby who stopped to help and also to the resident who donated a pond to put them in.

Clerk.



